
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 27th July 

2023 
 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 20th July 2023. The minutes were accepted 

unanimously as a true record. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

A letter from the residence of 299 was read to the committee. The Handyman will make contact and 

resolve issues. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

Amanda Thomas, Joanne Jones, and Tia Robertson joined the meeting. Amanda gave an overview 

of the volume of purchases saying that the Club is 4% up. She explained that wine and bottled beer 

should have a price increase to cover purchase costs. 

 

Joanne mentioned that members contribute a percentage to sales and visitors make up the rest. 

Increasing prices for visitors and maintaining mandatory increases for members was recommended. 

 

Advertising the Club facilities and encouraging younger visitors was recommended.  

 

Allowing skittle team visitors and holders of football pass cards to have members prices was 

agreed.  

 

Arrangements for the ladies trip was discussed 

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


